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IP 20023204 
Ian Cook

Dear Planning Inspectorate,

Once again I am writing against the plans for Scottish Power to build a substation next to Friston
village in Suffolk.

Apart from all the opposition arguments which have been expressed by myself and more elequently
by SASES and SEAS and many other responders I would like to reiterate the fact about flooding

which would be caused to Friston not just once the substations were completed but in the
construction of the site and the haul road from Thorpeness to Friston. 

This would cut across Grove Road just outside the village where the excess water already flows down
from the fields into centre of Friston and causes periodic flooding throughout the year after a storm. 

If the plans for Scottish Power's sub station were agreed to be built at Friston National Grid have
made plans for other energy companies to build their substations in the same area around Friston. 

This could result in up to fifteen years of construction along the haul roads and to the constant real
threat to flooding of Friston on a regular basis. 

The centre of the village is like being in the middle of a saucer.

Yours faithfully

Ian Cook




